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• The installation of new screens on all high school windows has been 
completed. This enhancement improves overall safety and helps prevent 
the entry of animals and debris from outside. 

• In collaboration with GLIC Electrical, we completed the wiring and 
installation of a new GFI outlet in the pool mechanical room to support the 
operation of the new chemical feeder. 

•  Work was also completed on the fire suppression system in the high school 
kitchen. Due to the outdated and unsupported condition of the previous 
system, a new system was installed. This project was completed in 
partnership with GLIC Electrical and Summit Fire Protection. 

 

 


